From: Blue, Shayla WLRS:EX

To: Blue, Shayla WLRS:EX
Subject: Skooks arch update
Date: June 6, 2024 4:33:51 PM

Archaeology sites IjSs-1, [jSs-8 and [jSs-9 are determined to be outside of the current project proposed impact areas
and as such no further archaeological work is recommended for them. Archaeology site IjSs- 2 could not be
relocated at the time of survey but is suspected to remain within the project proposed improvement area along the
northern shore of the Liard River in proximity to the boat launch area. Management recommendations for [jSs-2
include avoidance with a 10 m buffer or monitor construction and ground disturbance activity under a Section 12.4
Site Alteration Permit

This is from the Skooks Archaeology report. Basically the parking lot development with outhouse, picnic tables
etc. has no concerns.

The other site was somewhere near the shore, but they couldn’t even find it, so probably means keep an eye out or
maybe need that 12.4 permit? Not sure. Denise do you have someone to ask about this?

Vanessa Law

Lands & Resources

Daylu Dena Council — Kaska Nation
Box 10

Lower Post, BC VOC 1WO0

Office: 250-779-3200 ext. 2012

Cell: 867-536-4562
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